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Rep. Gundrum Remembers Alderman Steve Hoogester  

Slinger, WI – State Representative Rick Gundrum (R-Slinger) released the following statement 

after the tragic news of the death of West Bend Alderman Steve Hoogester: 

“Steve Hoogester was a man who cared deeply about his community. I am very saddened by his 

loss. My thoughts and prayers go out to his family during this difficult time. In law enforcement, 

Steve worked hard to keep West Bend safe. In city government, he was always admired and 

respected by his colleagues. He worked tirelessly on ways to improve the city of West Bend on 

the Common Council and served as Council President. Steve’s loss leaves a void that can never 

be filled. He will be missed.”  

### 


